From: Lyn Richardson [lyn.somerset@skymesh.com.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 17 July 2013 1:43:17 PM

To: Karen Luka

Subject: Lot 41 DP 755796 Glen Alice vacant block of land - privately owned

Dear Karen

As per our recent phone conversation, this block is vacant land and privately owned by me. I would appreciate it if you would ensure that the Heritage Listing in the new LEP does not apply to this vacant land. Currently it is listed in the proposed Heritage Listings. This block adjoins the Glen Alice Church block and was once owned by the church as it was designated as the Mans Block for building a residence for the local pastor.

This listing on my land, apart from being unreasonable due to the fact there is no building on the land, it is also devaluing the land, as I would not be able to build on the land in the future with such a listing imposed.

It is only fair and reasonable to have this proposed listing lifted.

Thank you for your time on this matter and please confirm when this listing as been lifted.

Yours truly Lyn Richardson 02 63797288

PS Please supply the fax number for Jessica Heath in her department. Thank you.

This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information visit http://www.mci.com